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Dear Parents and Carers,                  
As stated in my previous newsletter I am now able to share with you the teachers for next year. 
I am delighted to welcome Jonny Scarborough, Frances Coe and Jake Nicholls to the St Andrew’s Team. Mrs 
Darlington and Mrs Collier will also be returning from maternity leave.  
 
Thank you to Alexandra Toms, Ali Kershaw and Natasha Talbot for covering the many maternity vacancies we 
had last year. Good luck in your new roles.  
 
Mandy Rowley is moving from permanent class teacher to supply teacher so we will still see her from time to 
time. Thank you for all you have done as a teacher at St Andrew’s especially in your development of art, Mandy.  
 
I should like to say thank you to our amazing trainee teachers Megan Atwell, Gabbie Morgan, Tallulah Pearce, 
Jonny Scarborough, Bethany Kershaw, Lauran Blandford, Subina Khatoon, Lauren Prince – Wright, Andy 
Manning and Jake Nicholls. Good luck in your teaching careers. 
 
Stef Chapman, will be leading IT and developing St Andrew’s as a Microsoft Showcase School, working across 
the whole school. 
 

EYFS 
 

Julie Thompson (Mon Tue Wed Thurs) 
Phee Garlick ( Fri)  

Red Admiral 

EYFS 
 

Bernie Morgan (Wed Thurs Fri) 
Phee Garlick (Mon Tues) 

Tortoiseshell 

   

1 
 

Katie Collier (Mon Tues Wed) 
Emily Darlington ( Thurs Fri) 

Swallowtail 

1 
    

Tom Robards Emperor 
 

2 
 

Kayleigh Churchman Peacock 
 

2 
 

Becca Parsons Chiltern Blue 
       

   

3 
 

Jonny Scarborough Europe  
 

3 
 

Tim Nixon  
 

Asia  
 

4 
 

Francis Coe Oceania 

4 
 

Eleanor Smith Africa 

5 
 

Fiona Ludlow (Mon Tue Wed Fri) 
Zoe Atkins  (Thurs) 

Antarctica 

5 
 

Kendra Gerrish Americas 

6 
 

Jake Nicholls Pacific 
 

6 
 

Ben Gibson 
 

Atlantic 
 

 Steph Whitelock (Maher) Copper 

 
I am delighted to confirm as well as our brilliant team of teachers and teaching assistants, we will have 10 full 
time student teachers in school from September. This increase in staff last year played a key role in our ability to 
support the children’s wellbeing and academic achievement following learning missed because of the lockdown. 
 
The children’s school reports are being written and will be sent home Thursday 1st July. The reports will not 
have attendance because of the impact of Covid 19 but they will have the important information which explains 
how your child is doing. In the following weeks you will receive details of your child’s class teacher for next year. 
We aim to complete some transition this term and there will be an opportunity for parents to meet class teachers 
prior to September. This is all very much dependent on Government guidance announcements but we have a 
plan in place to ensure the best outcomes for the children.                     
 
Annette Mashru – Headteacher 

 


